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2022 New Year’s Message 
 
New Year is all about sending warm wishes and greetings to everyone around you. On behalf of 
the ISGF World Committee and the World Bureau, let me begin by wishing everyone a happy, 
healthy and a peaceful New Year.  
 
As I was looking at all the activity reports prepared by all the regions, I am particularly proud of 
your perseverance. The COVID-19 might still be here, but none of you had defeated by it, yet all of 
you bounced back quicker than we can imagine. 
 
Thanks for facing all the challenges with courage. Your enthusiasm has taught the World 
Committee and the World Bureau that we should not worry about the things that we can’t control. 
We cannot please everybody. Just like the 29th ISGF World Conference, we made that difficult 
decision with your understanding and blessing. I wish that in the coming year, you work with 
greater zeal and strength to make the impossible possible. 
 
It’s your success that we should be proud of, so let us invite all ISGF members to welcome a 
greater 2022 with joy and the spirit of unity in our hearts. 
 
May the New Year bless all of us with good health, prosperity, and happiness. 
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